Taking The Medicine A Short History Of
Medicine S
If you ally compulsion such a referred taking the medicine a short history of
medicine s ebook that will present you worth, get the definitely best seller
from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to entertaining
books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are as well
as launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every book collections taking the medicine a
short history of medicine s that we will utterly offer. It is not around the
costs. Its just about what you need currently. This taking the medicine a short
history of medicine s, as one of the most practicing sellers here will
extremely be in the middle of the best options to review.

Pulse Diane Guernsey 2011-10-17 Every Friday, Pulse--voices from the heart of
medicine (www.pulsemagazine.org) sends its readers a compelling first-person
story or poem about health care. These intimate and authentic voices of health
professionals, patients and students have earned Pulse an enthusiastic and
growing international readership. This volume includes every story and poem
from Pulse's first year of publication. "All of the stories in this book...are
told with a kind of urgency; these encounters change lives and mark memories.
This collection is in some sense about writing for one's life..." Perri Klass,
JAMA
Medicine DK 2016-10-11 From ancient herbal remedies to modern drugs, the field
of medicine has evolved dramatically over many centuries. Medicine takes you
through the ages of human history and uncovers the greatest medical
breakthroughs, with incredible coverage of disease, drugs, treatment, and
cures. Turn the richly illustrated pages replete with compelling stories to
learn all about the gory pitfalls and miraculous successes of medical history from trepanning, bloodletting, and body snatching to brand new developments in
IVF and gene therapy. Clear diagrams explain major diseases such as cancer, and
trace the progression of medical treatment through time, from ancient healing
arts to scurvy and smallpox, and the World Wars to modern psychiatry. Doublepage features on key scientists and researchers offer unique insight into their
lives, experiments, and motivations. Perfect for adults, students, and anyone
interested in the fascinating medical history of the world, Medicine is the
definitive visual history of our health.
Ancient Post-Flood History Ken Johnson 2010-01-01 This book is a Christian
timeline of ancient post-Flood history based on Bible chronology, the early
church fathers, and ancient Jewish and secular history. This can be used as a
companion guide in the study of Creation science. This revised edition adds the
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background history of nine new countries. Learn the true origins of the
countries and people of France, Germany, Denmark, Sweden, Ireland, Scotland,
Greece, Italy, Russia, Egypt, Israel, Iraq, Iran, China, the Arabs, the Kurds,
and more. Some questions answered: Who were the Pharaohs in the times of Joseph
and Moses? When did the famine of Joseph occur? What Egyptian documents mention
these? When did the Exodus take place? When did the kings of Egypt start being
called "Pharaoh" and why? Who was the first king of a united Italy? Who was
Zeus and where was he buried? Where did Shem and Ham rule and where were they
buried? How large was Nimrod's invasion force that set up the Babylonian
Empire, and when did this invasion occur? What is Nimrod's name in Persian
documents? How can we use this information to witness to unbelievers? Brought
to you by Biblefacts Ministries, Biblefacts.org
A Short History of Medical Genetics Peter S. Harper 2008 "This book traces the
development of genetics in medicine from the first descriptions of inherited
diseases more than 300 years ago to the new applications resulting from mapping
and sequencing the human genome. It follows both the scientific and the medical
advances, focusing especially on those of the past 50 years, which have seen
the field of medical genetics emerge as one of the foremost and most rapidly
changing medical specialties, now influencing the whole of medicine. It also
examines the ethical challenges faced by those working in the field, and
describes some of the past disasters that have resulted from these being
ignored, notably the abuses of eugenics and the catastrophic destruction of
genetics in Soviet Russia. This is the first book of its kind; it is clearly
and simply written, and will be valuable to all those who have an interest or
concern in the development of medical genetics, as well as those actually
working in the field. Historians and social scientists will likewise find this
book an important foundation for future detailed studies, which are urgently
needed."--BOOK JACKET.
Taking the Medicine Druin Burch 2009 The authors controversial argument is that
for most of human history medicine has been a catastrophe. Over the last 2000
years doctors have killed patients far more often than they saved them, and
patients have colluded because they trusted them. This book is about how little
and how much has changed.
The Making of a Tropical Disease Randall M. Packard 2021-07-13 A global history
of malaria that traces the natural and social forces that have shaped its
spread and made it deadly, while limiting efforts to eliminate it. Malaria
sickens hundreds of millions of people—and kills nearly a half a million—each
year. Despite massive efforts to eradicate the disease, it remains a major
public health problem in poorer tropical regions. But malaria has not always
been concentrated in tropical areas. How did malaria disappear from other
regions, and why does it persist in the tropics? From Russia to Bengal to Palm
Beach, Randall M. Packard's far-ranging narrative shows how the history of
malaria has been driven by the interplay of social, biological, economic, and
environmental forces. The shifting alignment of these forces has largely
determined the social and geographical distribution of the disease, including
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its initial global expansion, its subsequent retreat to the tropics, and its
current persistence. Packard argues that efforts to control and eliminate
malaria have often ignored this reality, relying on the use of biotechnologies
to fight the disease. Failure to address the forces driving malaria
transmission have undermined past control efforts. Describing major changes in
both the epidemiology of malaria and efforts to control the disease, the
revised edition of this acclaimed history, which was chosen as the 2008 End
Malaria Awards Book of the Year in its original printing, • examines recent
efforts to eradicate malaria following massive increases in funding and
political commitment; • discusses the development of new malaria-fighting
biotechnologies, including long-lasting insecticide-treated nets, rapid
diagnostic tests, combination artemisinin therapies, and genetically modified
mosquitoes; • explores the efficacy of newly developed vaccines; and • explains
why eliminating malaria will also require addressing the social forces that
drive the disease and building health infrastructures that can identify and
treat the last cases of malaria. Authoritative, fascinating, and eye-opening,
this short history of malaria concludes with policy recommendations for
improving control strategies and saving lives.
Extra Life Steven Johnson 2021-05-11 “Offers a useful reminder of the role of
modern science in fundamentally transforming all of our lives.” —President
Barack Obama (on Twitter) “An important book.” —Steven Pinker, The New York
Times Book Review The surprising and important story of how humans gained what
amounts to an extra life, from the bestselling author of How We Got to Now and
Where Good Ideas Come From In 1920, at the end of the last major pandemic,
global life expectancy was just over forty years. Today, in many parts of the
world, human beings can expect to live more than eighty years. As a species we
have doubled our life expectancy in just one century. There are few measures of
human progress more astonishing than this increased longevity. Extra Life is
Steven Johnson’s attempt to understand where that progress came from, telling
the epic story of one of humanity’s greatest achievements. How many of those
extra years came from vaccines, or the decrease in famines, or seatbelts? What
are the forces that now keep us alive longer? Behind each breakthrough lies an
inspiring story of cooperative innovation, of brilliant thinkers bolstered by
strong systems of public support and collaborative networks, and of dedicated
activists fighting for meaningful reform. But for all its focus on positive
change, this book is also a reminder that meaningful gaps in life expectancy
still exist, and that new threats loom on the horizon, as the COVID-19 pandemic
has made clear. How do we avoid decreases in life expectancy as our public
health systems face unprecedented challenges? What current technologies or
interventions that could reduce the impact of future crises are we somehow
ignoring? A study in how meaningful change happens in society, Extra Life
celebrates the enduring power of common goals and public resources, and the
heroes of public health and medicine too often ignored in popular accounts of
our history. This is the sweeping story of a revolution with immense public and
personal consequences: the doubling of the human life span.
A Complicated Legacy Robert H. Stucky 2014-05-23 If movies and books like
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Belle, Twelve Years a Slave, The Butler, The Help, A Time to Kill, and Amistad
have moved you, you'll love A Complicated Legacy, a novel by Baltimore writer
Robert H. Stucky based on the true story of Elijah Willis, a white South
Carolina planter, and Amy- the love of his life, the mother of his children,
and his slave. Taking place in the decade leading up to the Civil War, it is
written with a cinematic eye for atmosphere and setting, a linguist's ear for
dialogue, and a historian's grasp of the powerful social forces and momentous
events of the time. It is a riveting tale of personal transformation in facing
the tide of sweeping social change. Elijah Willis fought family opposition,
public opinion, and the law to free his family of choice and leave them his
entire inheritance. In so doing, his and Amy's story becomes a microcosm of the
human struggles that made the Civil War and the Abolition of Slavery both
necessary and inevitable. Set in rural South Carolina, Baltimore, and
Cincinnati, this vivid saga weaves history and humanity in a compelling
testimony to the power of relationships to shape our destinies, even a century
and a half later.
Blood and Guts: A Short History of Medicine Roy Porter 2004-06-17 "Ideas tumble
out of Porter like wonders from some scholarly horn of plenty." —Sherwin B.
Nuland, The New Republic An eminently readable, entertaining romp through the
history of our vain and valiant efforts to heal ourselves. Mankind's battle to
stay alive and healthy for as long as possible is our oldest, most universal
struggle. With his characteristic wit and vastly informed historical scope, Roy
Porter examines the war fought between disease and doctors on the battleground
of the flesh from ancient times to the present. He explores the many ingenious
ways in which we have attempted to overcome disease through the ages: the
changing role of doctors, from ancient healers, apothecaries, and blood-letters
to today's professionals; the array of drugs, from Ayurvedic remedies to the
launch of Viagra; the advances in surgery, from amputations performed by
barbers without anesthetic to today's sophisticated transplants; and the
transformation of hospitals from Christian places of convalescence to modern
medical powerhouses. Cleverly illustrated with historic line drawings, the
chronic ailments of humanity provide vivid anecdotes for Porter's enlightening
story of medicine's efforts to prevail over a formidable and ever-changing
adversary.
None But the Brave Anthony A. Goodman 2012-04-01 "On June 6, 1944, Allied
forces embarked on the largest amphibious invasion in history, a day now know
as D-Day. Amongst the more than 160,000 soldiers on board over 5000 armored
vessels were surgeons, doctors, and medics who would tend to the wounded,
valiantly attempting to bring their soldiers home alive. Goodman's latest novel
is a gripping, tension-filled look inside the lives of the men and women who
gallantly served the Allied forces during the final years of World War II."--P.
[4] of cover.
The Assassination of President James Garfield Charles River Charles River
Editors 2015-11-11 *Includes pictures *Includes accounts of the assassination
and trial *Includes online resources and a bibliography for further reading
taking-the-medicine-a-short-history-of-medicine-s
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*Includes a table of contents "This is not murder. It is a political necessity.
It will make my friend Arthur president, and save the republic. ... I leave my
justification to God and the American people." - Charles Guiteau In 1880, Civil
War veteran James Garfield was running as a Republican for president, and one
of his supporters was a man named Charles Guiteau, who wrote and circulated a
speech called "Garfield vs. Hancock" that aimed to rally support for the
Republican candidate. Though few knew it, Guiteau's family had already deemed
him insane and attempted to keep him committed in an asylum, only to have him
manage an escape from confinement. Garfield went on to narrowly edge Winfield
Scott Hancock in the election, and Guiteau, harboring delusions of grandeur,
believed he had helped tip the scales in Garfield's favor. As such, he believed
that he was entitled to a post in Garfield's nascent administration, perhaps
even an ambassadorship, and he continued to rack up debts while operating under
the assumption that he would soon have the government salary to pay them back.
However, despite lobbying around Republican headquarters in New York City and
even approaching Cabinet members, no post was forthcoming for the troubled man.
Eventually, in May 1881, Secretary of State James Blaine told him to never show
up again. Enraged by the perceived slight, Guiteau bought a revolver and
plotted to kill the president. He got his chance on July 2, 1881 at a railroad
station, shooting Garfield in the back twice and bragging to the authorities,
"I am a Stalwart of the Stalwarts...Arthur is president now!" In reality,
Garfield would live for nearly 3 more months, and the poor standards of medical
care in the 1880s would end up being responsible for the fact he did not
survive wounds that he would've survived at the end of the 19th century.
Indeed, Guiteau would cite medical malpractice at trial, stating, "I deny the
killing, if your honor please. We admit the shooting." Those kinds of
statements and his generally odd behavior helped ensure Guiteau's lawyers would
claim he was insane, one of the first high profile attempts to use that as a
defense against a crime. However, that never had much chance of succeeding, and
claims of insanity were heartily rejected by prosecutors. George Corkhill, a
D.C. district attorney and member of the prosecuting team, insisted, He's no
more insane than I am. There's nothing of the mad about Guiteau: he's a cool,
calculating blackguard, a polished ruffian, who has gradually prepared himself
to pose in this way before the world. He was a deadbeat, pure and simple.
Finally, he got tired of the monotony of deadbeating. He wanted excitement of
some other kind and notoriety... and he got it." Throughout his trial, which
was all but a foregone conclusion, Guiteau kept up the bizarre antics,
including singing in the court, passing notes back and forth with members of
the crowd watching the trial, and even openly planning his own 1884
presidential campaign. Of course, those plans were all for naught, because
after he was convicted in January 1882, Guiteau was hanged on June 30 of that
year. To the end, Guiteau acted oddly, including dancing his way up to the
scaffold and reciting a poem he had written as his last words before he met his
fate at the gallows. Garfield was the 2nd president to be assassinated after
Abraham Lincoln, and today he is often remembered as one of the presidents to
die in office after being elected every 20 years starting with William Henry
Harrison's 1840 election through John F. Kennedy's 1960 election. The
Assassination of President James Garfield: The History and Legacy of the
taking-the-medicine-a-short-history-of-medicine-s
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President's Death chronicles the shooting and its aftermath.
A Brief History of Medicine Paul Strathern 2005 Includes: Inspired geniuses,
such as Paracelsus, the father of medical chemistry, and Edward Jenner, who
discovered the smallpox vaccination; Cuthroat competition, as during the 'Gas
Wars' over who'd invented the anaesthetic, Scientific endeavour, such as the
discovery of X-rays; Mistakes both fortunate and fatal, Anatomy,.
A Little History of Science William Bynum 2012-10-15 Science is fantastic. It
tells us about the infinite reaches of space, the tiniest living organism, the
human body, the history of Earth. People have always been doing science because
they have always wanted to make sense of the world and harness its power. From
ancient Greek philosophers through Einstein and Watson and Crick to the
computer-assisted scientists of today, men and women have wondered, examined,
experimented, calculated, and sometimes made discoveries so earthshaking that
people understood the world—or themselves—in an entirely new way. This inviting
book tells a great adventure story: the history of science. It takes readers to
the stars through the telescope, as the sun replaces the earth at the center of
our universe. It delves beneath the surface of the planet, charts the evolution
of chemistry's periodic table, introduces the physics that explain electricity,
gravity, and the structure of atoms. It recounts the scientific quest that
revealed the DNA molecule and opened unimagined new vistas for exploration.
Emphasizing surprising and personal stories of scientists both famous and
unsung, A Little History of Science traces the march of science through the
centuries. The book opens a window on the exciting and unpredictable nature of
scientific activity and describes the uproar that may ensue when scientific
findings challenge established ideas. With delightful illustrations and a warm,
accessible style, this is a volume for young and old to treasure together.
A Brief History of Pharmacy Bob Zebroski 2015-08-20 Pharmacy has become an
integral part of our lives. Nearly half of all 300 million Americans take at
least one prescription drug daily, accounting for $250 billion per year in
sales in the US alone. And this number doesn't even include the over-thecounter medications or health aids that are taken. How did this practice become
such an essential part of our lives and our health? A Brief History of
Pharmacy: Humanity's Search for Wellness aims to answer that question. As this
short overview of the practice shows, the search for well-being through the
ingestion or application of natural products and artificially derived compounds
is as old as humanity itself. From the Mesopotamians to the corner drug store,
Bob Zebroski describes how treatments were sought, highlights some of the main
victories of each time period, and shows how we came to be people who rely on
drugs to feel better, to live longer, and look younger. This accessible survey
of pharmaceutical history is essential reading for all students of pharmacy.
A Hoser's Guide to Canadian History Kirt Purdy 2016-03 The great thing about
being Canadian is simply this: we don't take ourselves too seriously, which
works out pretty well because no one else on the planet takes us seriously,
either. If you're reading this book, there's a good chance you're a Canadian.
taking-the-medicine-a-short-history-of-medicine-s
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But what does that mean? There are the stereotypical nods, such as politeness
and apologizing, but there's so much more! To be honest, you've probably taken
part in (or at least talked about) hockey, poutine, curling, canoes, health
care, snowshoes, parkas, camping, beer, road work, Canadian Tire, Slurpees,
moose, maple syrup, and Tim Hortons in the last 24 hours. "A Hoser's Guide to
Canadian History" is your ticket to even more things "Canadian" that you may
have missed during your water-cooler discussions, online chats, or your
seventeen-hour wait in the local emergency room. As you read this book, you'll
discover new and exciting facts about Canada that simply weren't taught in
school. As a History teacher, I found the need to spread the unvarnished truth
of this great nation's past. People like Sir John "Eh" MacDonald, Tommy
Douglas, and Pierre Trudeau all had a distinct impact on this great country of
ours, and part of their stories are included in these pages. Even less-famous
folks who helped to shape Canada got a mention: John Humphrey, Laura Secord,
and Egerton Ryerson. (Yes, "Egerton" is a real name.) Canada has an exciting
past, full of events that have brought us to where we are now. Like all
countries, we have some things we'd like to forget, but most of those
unpleasant moments happened because we had morons in Parliament, something that
doesn't happen anymore. Canadians have no need to apologize for being nice,
honest, and caring people. So, please enjoy this book, and if you don't, well,
I'm sorry.
Blood and Guts: A Short History of Medicine Roy Porter 2004-06-17 A brief but
engaging history of medicine covers the field in lively fashion, from ancient
Indian healing practices that combined diet and meditation to modern
pharmaceuticals such as Viagra. Reprint. 10,000 first printing.
Exploring the History of Medicine John Hudson Tiner 1999-04-01 From surgery to
vaccines, man has made great strides in the field of medicine. Quality of life
has improved dramatically in the last few decades alone, and the future is
bright. But students must not forget that God provided humans with minds and
resources to bring about these advances. A biblical perspective of healing and
the use of medicine provides the best foundation for treating diseases and
injury. In Exploring the World of Medicine, author John Hudson Tiner reveals
the spectacular discoveries that started with men and women who used their
abilities to better mankind and give glory to God. The fascinating history of
medicine comes alive in this book, providing students with a healthy dose of
facts, mini-biographies, and vintage illustrations. Includes chapter tests and
index.
History of Medicine Jacalyn Duffin 2010-01-01 Jacalyn Duffin's History of
Medicine has for ten years been one of the leading texts used to teach medical
and nursing students the history of their profession. It has also been widely
used in history courses and by general readers. An accessible overview of
medical history, this new edition is greatly expanded, including more
information on medicine in the United States, Great Britain, and in other
European countries. The book continues to be organized conceptually around the
major fields of medical endeavor such as anatomy, pharmacology, obstetrics, and
taking-the-medicine-a-short-history-of-medicine-s
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psychiatry and has grown to include a new chapter on public health. Years of
pedagogic experience, medical developments, and reader feedback have led to new
sections throughout the book on topics including bioethics, forensics,
genetics, reproductive technology, clinical trials, and recent outbreaks of
BSE, West Nile Virus, SARS, and anthrax. Up to date and filled with pithy
examples and teaching tools such as a searchable online bibliography, History
of Medicine continues to demonstrate the power of historical research to inform
current health care practice and enhance cultural understanding.
The Batz Guide for Bedside Advocacy, Teaming Up for the Patient Laura Batz
Townsend 2012-12-13 The Story: Every day in the United States an estimated 550
people die from preventable medical errors, which is approximately 200,000
people a year, making it the 3rd leading cause of death in the United States.
(Healthgrades 2004) On April 14, my mom, Louise Batz, went to have knee
replacement surgery. That night, a medical error caused Mom to sustain an
injury from which she could not recover. She lost her life eleven days later.
The Mission: The mission of the Louise H. Batz Patient Safety Foundation is to
help prevent medical errors by ensuring that patients and families have the
knowledge they need to promote a safe hospital experience for their loved ones
and to support innovative advancements in patient safety. Our greatest hope is
that families, patients, and caregivers will work together as a TEAM to improve
safety in our hospitals. The Use of the Guide: Our hope is that you and your
family can use this guide in order to improve the quality of your loved one's
hospital stay. We hope that by using the guide, you will be better equipped to
aid the care team in the reduction of adverse events. Organize your questions
and concerns as soon as you learn about an upcoming surgery or procedure. This
packet will be useful during pre-surgery appointments, during your time in the
hospital, at home post-surgery and for follow up visits and appointments. We
encourage you to include personal questions based on feelings or concerns and
utilize the questions provided in the Batz Guide for Bedside Advocacy. What's
in the Guide: In this guide you will find all sorts of tools that will help you
in all aspects of your hospital stay. You will find places to store personal
information such as medication logs, the names of your medical team, and
surgery summaries; you will find information on who to contact in case of
emergency, charts of who is in charge, and who to call to get things done; and
you will find advice, definitions, must ask questions, and places to keep and
store all of those little details that can and will help keep you or your loved
one more safe.
A Short History of Neurology Frank Clifford Rose 1999 This book delves into the
history of British neurology over the last three centuries, beginning with
Thomas Willis, who first coined the term 'neurology' in the early 1600s. The
selection of international contributions gives the reader an insight into the
evolution of neurology through the lives and achievements of some of the
founding neuroscientists and neurologists. The contributors bring their
findings to life through accounts of seminal publications and discussions of
the traditionally accepted theories and developments of the time. Biographies
used to illustrate landmark achievements include those of Thomas Laycock,
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Hughlings Jackson, James Parkinson, Jean-Martin Charcot and David Ferrier.
A Short History of Psychiatry Erwin Heinz Ackerknecht 1968
A short history of breast cancer D. de Moulin 1989-09-30 The Third Breast
Cancer Working Conference of the Breast Cancer Cooperative Group of the
European Organization for Research on Treatment of Cancer, to be held in
Amsterdam on April 27-29, 1983, was the principle motive for writing this book.
It was felt that a short review of the main pathogenetic conceptions and
therapeutic principles which have presented themselves with regard to mammary
cancer in the course of Western history, might help to draw a more complete
picture of where we stand today. It is not easy to decide which ideas, although
discarded, deserve yet to be remembered and which authors from the past may be
considered to be truly representative of the scientific climate of their age.
Twenty centuries have produced quite a lot of ideas and the number of medical
authors who advanced, or rejected, or modified, or revived them, is really
uncountable. So the historian has to make a selec tion and choices are perforce
subjective and open to criticism. In writing this book I tried to consult
original sources in the original language as much as possible. These sources
were not always strictly medical since I aimed at placing the problem of
malignant breast disease - which might serve as a paradigm of cancer in general
- in a somewhat wider context. For the history of medicine is not only a
history of ideas, but also that of people, of institutions, of society.
Short History of Medicine Dorling Kindersley Publishing Staff 2018-06-04
Immerse yourself in the history of medicine - a colourful story of skill,
serendipity, trial and error, moments of genius, and dogged determination. From
traditional chinese medicine to today's sophisticated gene therapies and
robotic surgery, A Short History of Medicine combines riveting storytelling and
beautiful images, historical accounts and lucid explanations, to illuminate the
story of medicine through time. Witness early, bloody, anaesthetic-free
operations; see the first crude surgical instruments; trace the mapping of the
circulatory system; follow the painstaking detective work that led to the
decoding of the human genome; and understand the role that potions, cures,
therapies, herbal medicines, and drugs have played in the human quest to tame
and conquer disease, injury, and death. A Short History of Medicine is an
engrossing illustrated history and tale of drama and discovery that celebrates
the milestones of medical history across generations and cultures.
A Short History of Medical Ethics Albert R. Jonsen 2000 A physician says, "I
have an ethical obligation never to cause the death of a patient," another
responds, "My ethical obligation is to relieve pain even if the patient dies."
The current argument over the role of physicians in assisting patients to die
constantly refers to the ethical duties of the profession. References to the
Hippocratic Oath are often heard. Many modern problems, from assisted suicide
to accessible health care, raise questions about the traditional ethics of
medicine and the medical profession. However, few know what the traditional
ethics are and how they came into being. This book provides a brief tour of the
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complex story of medical ethics evolved over centuries in both Western and
Eastern culture. It sets this story in the social and cultural contexts in
which the work of healing was practiced and suggests that, behind the many
different perceptions about the ethical duties of physicians, certain themes
appear constantly, and may be relevant to modern debates. The book begins with
the Hippocratic medicine of ancient Greece, moves through the Middle Ages,
Renaissance and Enlightenment in Europe, and the long history of Indian 7nd
Chinese medicine, ending as the problems raised modern medical science and
technology challenge the settled ethics of the long tradition.
A Short History of Medicine Erwin H. Ackerknecht 2016-05-01 A new bibliographic
essay by Lisa Haushofer explores recent scholarship in the history of medicine.
Medicine in America James H. Cassedy 1991-09 How did the challenge and the
timetable of America's westward expansion affect American medical practice?
What have the principles and obligations of American democracy brought to the
character of American medicine? How have America's geography and climate, as
well as its racial and economic diversity,led to differing outlooks on health
and medicine? Medicine in America James Cassedy explores America's medical
"distinctiveness" and follows medical and health-related matters from colonial
times to the present. Through four chronological chapters, Cassedy focuses on
broad aspects of the American medical scene: the work and ideas of the
"orthodox" physician and the formation of America's medical establishment; non
establishment health activities, including self-medication, therapeutic sects,
and organized movements to promote nutrition and fitness; the health-related
sciences, along with their institutions and accomplishments; governmental
involvement in medical care, licensing, research, sanitation, and public
health; and the varying "health environments" of rural, small town,urban, and
transient populations. As he examines events in the context of political,
social, economic, industrial, and other historical realities, Cassedy shows the
rise of orthodox medicine in the United States through its increasing
professionalization and the establishment of medical institutions. He follows
the expanding role of government in the advancement and regulation of health
care, and the explosion of public health problems that accompanied
urbanization. He also explores how regional, racial, social, and economic
differences determined access to healthcare. Medicine in America is a valuable
introduction that links the history of medicine, health, and disease in the
United States to the larger events in U.S. social history.
Anxiety Allan V. Horwitz 2013-11-01 As Horwitz explores the history and
multiple identities of anxiety—melancholia, nerves, neuroses, phobias, and so
on—it becomes clear that every age has had its own anxieties and that culture
plays a role in shaping how anxiety is expressed.
History of Medicine, Second Edition Jacalyn Duffin 2016-10-27 Jacalyn Duffin's
History of Medicine has for ten years been one of the leading texts used to
teach medical and nursing students the history of their profession. It has also
been widely used in history courses and by general readers. An accessible
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overview of medical history, this new edition is greatly expanded, including
more information on medicine in the United States, Great Britain, and in other
European countries. The book continues to be organized conceptually around the
major fields of medical endeavor such as anatomy, pharmacology, obstetrics, and
psychiatry and has grown to include a new chapter on public health. Years of
pedagogic experience, medical developments, and reader feedback have led to new
sections throughout the book on topics including bioethics, forensics,
genetics, reproductive technology, clinical trials, and recent outbreaks of
BSE, West Nile Virus, SARS, and anthrax. Up to date and filled with pithy
examples and teaching tools such as a searchable online bibliography, History
of Medicine continues to demonstrate the power of historical research to inform
current health care practice and enhance cultural understanding.
A Short History of Medicine F. González-Crussi 2008-11-11 Insightful, informed,
and at times controversial in its conclusions, A Short History of Medicine
offers an exceptional introduction to the major and many minor facets of its
subject. In this lively, learned, and wholly engrossing volume, F. GonzálezCrussi presents a brief yet authoritative five-hundred-year history of the
science, the philosophy, and the controversies of modern medicine. While this
illuminating work mainly explores Western medicine over the past five
centuries, González-Crussi also describes how modern medicine’s roots extend to
both Greco-Roman antiquity and Eastern medical traditions. Covered here in
engaging detail are the birth of anatomy and the practice of dissections; the
transformation of surgery from a gruesome art to a sophisticated medical
specialty; a short history of infectious diseases; the evolution of the
diagnostic process; advances in obstetrics and anesthesia; and modern
psychiatric therapies and the challenges facing organized medicine today.
Written by a renowned author and educator, this book gives us the very essence
of our search to mitigate suffering, save lives, and unlock the mysteries of
the human animal. “[González-Crussi fuses] science, literature, and personal
history into highly civilized artifacts.” –The Washington Post, on There Is a
World Elsewhere
Renaissance Medicine Vivian Nutton 2022 This volume offers a comprehensive
historical survey of medicine in sixteenth-century Europe and examines both
medical theories and practices within their intellectual and social context.
Nutton investigates the changes brought about in medicine by the opening-up of
the European world to new drugs and new diseases, such as syphilis and the
Sweat, and by the development of printing and more efficient means of
communication. Chapters examine how civic institutions such as Health Boards,
hospitals, town doctors, and healers became more significant in the fight
against epidemic disease, and special attention is given to the role of women
and domestic medicine. The final section, on beliefs, explores the revised
Galenism of academic medicine, including a new emphasis on anatomy and its most
vocal antagonists, Paracelsians. The volume concludes by considering the effect
of religious changes on medicine, including the marginalisation, and often
expulsion, of non-Christian practitioners. Based on a wide reading of primary
sources from literature and art across Europe, Renaissance Medicine is an
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invaluable resource for students and scholars of the history of medicine and
disease in the sixteenth century.
Taking the Medicine Druin Burch 2009-01-15 Doctors and patients alike trust the
medical profession and its therapeutic powers; yet this trust has often been
misplaced. Whether prescribing opium or thalidomide, aspirin or
antidepressants, doctors have persistently failed to test their favourite ideas
- often with catastrophic results. From revolutionary America to Nazi Germany
and modern big-pharmaceuticals, this is the unexpected story of just how bad
medicine has been, and of its remarkably recent effort to improve. It is the
history of well-meaning doctors misled by intuition, of the startling human
cost of their mistakes and of the exceptional individuals who have helped make
things better. Alarming and optimistic, Taking the Medicine is essential
reading for anyone interested in how and why to trust the pills they swallow.
A Global History of Medicine Mark Jackson 2018 "The chapters included here were
originally published in 2011 as the second section of The Oxford Handbook of
the History of Medicine."--Page vii
A Little History of the World E. H. Gombrich 2014-10-01 E. H. Gombrich's Little
History of the World, though written in 1935, has become one of the treasures
of historical writing since its first publication in English in 2005. The Yale
edition alone has now sold over half a million copies, and the book is
available worldwide in almost thirty languages. Gombrich was of course the
best-known art historian of his time, and his text suggests illustrations on
every page. This illustrated edition of the Little History brings together the
pellucid humanity of his narrative with the images that may well have been in
his mind's eye as he wrote the book. The two hundred illustrations—most of them
in full color—are not simple embellishments, though they are beautiful. They
emerge from the text, enrich the author's intention, and deepen the pleasure of
reading this remarkable work. For this edition the text is reset in a spacious
format, flowing around illustrations that range from paintings to line
drawings, emblems, motifs, and symbols. The book incorporates freshly drawn
maps, a revised preface, and a new index. Blending high-grade design, fine
paper, and classic binding, this is both a sumptuous gift book and an enhanced
edition of a timeless account of human history.
A Short History of Physics in the American Century David C. Cassidy 2013-09-02
As the twentieth century ended, computers, the Internet, and nanotechnology
were central to modern American life. Yet the physical advances underlying
these applications are poorly understood and underappreciated by U.S. citizens.
In this overview, Cassidy views physics through America's engagement with the
political events of a tumultuous century.
The History of Medicine: A Very Short Introduction William Bynum 2008-07-31
Against the backdrop of unprecedented concern for the future of health care,
this i Very Short Introduction/i surveys the history of medicine from classical
times to the present. Focussing on the key turning points in the history of
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Western medicine - such as the advent of hospitals and therise of experimental
medicine - but also offering reflections on alternative traditions such as
Chinese medicine, Bill Bynum offers insights into medicine's past, while at the
same time engaging with contemporary issues, discoveries, and controversies.
The Cambridge Illustrated History of Medicine Roy Porter 2001-07-30 An
authoritative and accessible illustrated introduction to medical history.
History of Medicine, Third Edition Jacalyn Duffin 2021-06-28 The third edition
of this bestselling introduction to medical history has been thoroughly updated
to include recent scholarship and new events in major fields of medical
endeavor.
The History of Medicine Mark Jackson 2014-07-03 As scientists confidently look
forward to average life expectancies hitting 100+ years in some Western
societies, it’s easy to forget how precarious our grasp on good health has
been. It is a struggle no better demonstrated than by the myriad and
extraordinary measures that humans have gone to – as diverse as animal
sacrifice to stem cell transplants – in their quest to stave off death and
disease. Acclaimed historian Mark Jackson takes a fresh, global view of
mankind’s great battle, exploring both Western and Eastern traditions.
Examining ancient right through to modern approaches to health and illness,
Jackson presents the orthodox and alternative practices and key turning points
– sometimes for good and sometimes not – that determined how different cultures
tackled disease. The result is a fascinating survey of the complex ways in
which medicine and society have shaped one another throughout the ages.
Western Medicine Irvine Loudon 1997 Featuring more than 150 illustrations,
including twenty-four color plates, a finely produced history ranges from the
birth of rational medicine in ancient Greece to modern organ transplants and
includes a glossary, a chronology, and an index. History Feat Alt. UP.
A Short History of Medicine Steve Parker 2023-03-01 Immerse yourself in the
history of medicine - a colorful story of skill, serendipity, trial and error,
moments of genius, and dogged determination. From traditional Chinese medicine
to today's sophisticated gene therapies and robotic surgery, A Short History of
Medicine combines riveting storytelling and beautiful images, historical
accounts and lucid explanations, to illuminate the story of medicine through
time. Witness early, bloody, anaesthetic-free operations; see the first crude
surgical instruments; trace the mapping of the circulatory system; follow the
painstaking detective work that led to the decoding of the human genome; and
understand the role that potions, cures, therapies, herbal medicines, and drugs
have played in the human quest to tame and conquer disease, injury, and death.
Dive deep into this magnificent medicine book to discover: - Vivid, compelling,
and informative read written in an engaging and colorful style - Excerpts from
documents, diaries, and notebooks offers fascinating eyewitness accounts. Charts and contextualizes the great milestones of medical history. A Short
History of Medicine is an engrossing illustrated history and tale of drama and
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discovery that celebrates the milestones of medical history across generations
and cultures. From eradicating smallpox to the early anaesthetics, the very
first transplants to the genetic code, this groundbreaking guide to the history
of medicine has something for everyone to explore, learn and discover. Ideal
for adults and young adults alike, whether you have a keen interest in
medicine, science or social history, this all-encompassing medicine book is
sure to quench your thirst for knowledge!
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